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Healthcare Vote Results 
 
The membership voted on healthcare benefits this week and the majority voted to 
move from Kaiser Permanente to Aetna.  We have let CC know— they will begin open 
enrollment ASAP!  If you have any questions about the new Aetna plan reach out to 
HR.  
 

As always, please contact your Union Representatives 
Valarie@opeiu8.org and Phoebe@opeiu8.org with any questions, 
comments, or ideas. 
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